
Fruit Cove Middle School 
SAC Monthly Meeting – September 2nd 

Location:  Media Center, FCMS 
Attendance: 
Kelly Crouse, voting member 
Trisha Warner, voting member 
Steve McCormick, voting member 
Karen Forfar, voting member 
Kathy Robinson, voting member 
Annette Holt, voting member 
Pam Wiltse, voting member 
Leslie Williams, voting member 
Gina Cirillo, voting member 
Barb Polidan, voting member 
Shannon Emerson, voting member 
Martie Thompson, voting member 
Jeannie Bastian, voting member 
Linda Barry, voting member 
Kevin Corbett, voting member 
Lisa Bielefeldt, voting member 
Cathy Klein, voting member 
Laura Hannah, voting member 
 

Members Not Present 

Jeanette Murphy, voting member 
Monica Peck, voting member 
 

Also Present 

Raina Greening 
Emily Harrison 
 
Call to Order by Kelly Crouse at  3:05         
Recording officer: Trisha Warner 
 

Agenda 

Voting in New Members   
Ms. Klein moves to accept all new members 
Ms. Cirillo seconds 
All in favor 
 

Funds Request- Ms. Greening 

Request to attend Florida Art Educators Conference in Orlando $267.50 registration + $160.00 for subs 
Ms. Polidan moves to grant funds request, to include registration and sub costs 
Ms. Cirillo seconds 
All in favor 
 
 

Reviewing SAC binders 

Mrs. Crouse requests that members take the proposed bylaws home to review before the next meeting. 
 

Set days and times of meetings 

3rd Tuesday of the Month at 3:00 p.m. 
 
Days:  October 21st,  November 18th,  December 16th,   
January 20th, February 17th,  March 17th,  April 21st,  May 19th  
 



 

Principal’s Report 

The opening of school went well.  6th grade orientation was well attended, though Fay did not allow us to have 7th/8th 
grade orientation.  Goals for this year focus on 8th grade and Science and Writing across the curriculum.  We need to 
tie the 8th grade back to the school and renew their excitement about school.  Mr. McCormick welcomes 
suggestions.   
 
Staying positive is a goal for faculty and staff.  “No Complaining Rule,” states that no mindless complaining 
allowed.  Come to the table with solutions. 
 
High achieving students are also a focus.  We want them to continue making gains. 
 
District is paying for progress monitoring in Science, Math and Writing. 
 
Ms. Klein suggests that we educate the community about SAC to encourage further involvement. 
Agendas and minutes for SAC meeting are posted on the FCMS website. 
Mr. McCormick suggested that each SAC member contributes to the school newsletter. 
Members would like for SAC to have a presence at Open House.  Suggestions were a bulletin board and information 
table. 
 
Open House  
6th grade 9/16 at 6 – 7:30 p.m. 
7th /8th grade 9/23 at 6 - 7:30 p.m. 
 

Budget Review 

Start with 80%, Additional 20% will come at a later date (approx. $1,000.00) 
Currently  $4,892.00 and $6467.77 carryover from last year 
$5.00 per student 
 
Kelly Crouse closes the meeting at 3:51. 

 


